
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: August 23, 2021 

 
To: Priests, deacons, religious brothers and sisters, principals, parish 

catechetical leaders, youth ministers, campus & young adult 
ministers and parish staff 
 

From: Andrew Lichtenwalner, Ph.D., director, Office of Formation and 
Discipleship 
 

Re: Southeast Catechist Conference … Extended access 
 

 
                                                                 

We have extended free access to the 
Southeast Catechist Conference through 
mid-September. The August 12-15 
conference had more than 9,200 
registrants. Given the amount of 
content, the conference has been 
extended thirty (30) days to allow 
participants to enjoy the conference at 
their own pace. 

If you have not registered yet, there’s 
still time! Clergy, parish catechetical 
leaders, catechists, Catholic 
schoolteachers, other ministry leaders 
and volunteers, and all parishioners are 
invited to register for FREE and 
experience the virtual conference. 

 

Register at: https://go.virtualcatholicconference.com/SCC2021 
 

Thank you! 

https://go.virtualcatholicconference.com/SCC2021
https://go.virtualcatholicconference.com/SCC2021
https://go.virtualcatholicconference.com/SCC2021

